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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to fill in our questionnaire. Your comments are greatly appreciated. 

 

The majority of you felt we sent out just the right amount of information about the curriculum and progress. We 

will take on board the request for evening parents’ consultations and will run them from 1pm to 6.30pm. We 

also accept that you would like more information regarding uniform on trip days and things like red nose day. 

We do try to keep things simple so parents don’t feel they have to and get particular items of clothing for 

dressing up. 

 

The feedback on Read Write Inc. was hugely positive. If at any time you would like more information, please 

feel free to arrange to chat. 

 

All except three families felt they knew our parent governors. If those families would like to meet the governors 

please let me know. 

 

It seems very few families use the website. We do put a lot of information on there and will try to update photos 

each term. If you do get a chance, please have a look. Thank you to the parent who noticed we had missed off 

the phone number! www.otterburnfirstschool.org.uk. 

 

After discussions with governors we are committed to continue with the present system of school meals, we 

may have to introduce a small price increase but we will keep you informed. 

 

Could all the people who said they would use a breakfast club, daily or even once or twice a week please 

contact school .The response is sufficiently high to warrant starting one again but we do need a commitment 

from you before we employ someone.  We hope to start in September. 

 

The response to the allotment was also very positive, again I would be delighted if the interested parties would 

contact me so we can develop the project further. 

 

We have lots of interesting suggestions for after school clubs. We are finalising details for some sporting ones 

so will let you know as soon as possible what we are able to offer. 

 

If you have not yet returned the questionnaire it is not too late. 

 

Thank you   

 

Carole Hedley 

OTTERBURN FIRST SCHOOL 

http://www.otterburnfirstschool.org.uk/

